
 
 

 

Update  
 

ConneXion End-User Training 

 

ConneXion end-user training will be delayed due to additional time needed to 
ensure the production environment and end-user training are aligned.  
  
All current training registrations, as of 7/25/2023, have been cancelled. A 
notification will be sent to all identified end-users, provider organizations, and via 
email blast when the new end-user training window is available. This notification 
will include new registration information for end-user training. 
  
The Division appreciates your understanding and is dedicated to the successful 
implementation of ConneXion for the individuals we serve.   
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